
Leominster Primary School Newsletter 

July 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been a busy few weeks. We are so pleased that after two years of restrictions we were able to have 

events and activities in school once again and to welcome you all to many of these events. 

News 

This term we were delighted to welcome Hereford College – Music on the Move to school, the students 

from Herefordshire College entertained our Year 4, 5, and 6 pupils in the hall with several well-known 

tracks 

We were delighted to play host for both boy’s and girl’s first ever North Herefordshire football tournament 

with the Girl’s winning the trophy and the Boy’s retaining the trophy.  We won the Handball Tournament 

at the Summer School Games too! 

Children from Honeybees and Bargates Nurseries who will be joining us in September came for a visit to 

the Reception teachers and a good time was had by all. 

 

 

  

Congratulations to the school council who organised games of bingo 

for Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 and raised an amazing £188.70 for 

Breast Cancer UK and Prostate Cancer UK.  We all had lots of fun and 

enjoyed taking part, it was a fantastic activity for all.  Thank you for all 

your donations and to everyone who took part.  Other fund raising 

activities this year have been French Day which raised £235.90, the 

recent cake sale and wear what you like day for the families affected 

by fires raised £929.82 and the School Fete and Raffle raised over 

£1000.00.  A huge thank you to everyone for your generosity and 

support over the past year, it is greatly appreciated. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Thursday 21st July – Last day of School 

 

Wednesday 7th September – Children return to School 

 

Half Term – Monday 24th October – Friday 28th October 

 

Term Ends – Friday 16th December 

 

Pupils Return after Christmas – Thursday 5th January 2023 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Isla 

who won the 

Herefordshire Athletic 

County Championship in 

May.   An excellent 

achievement.  Well Done! 



 

  

A big thank you to Flynn and Tiana Tisdale who 

donated money to the school after the family held a 

Halloween Disco, monies raised were split between 

Leominster Primary School and the Leominster Sports 

and Social Club.   We have used this donation to book 

a production ‘The Great Christmas Robbery’ which 

the whole school will enjoy on Wednesday 14th 

December. 

Talk Community are running a series of free Community 

Thank you Events across Herefordshire throughout the 

Summer.  The events, run in partnership with HALO 

Leisure, will be offering free fitness activities such as 

swimming, tennis, gym access, group exercise classes 

and badminton as well as free family activities such as 

bouncy castles and face painting. 

You can see a full list of the activities available at each 

event on the Talk Community website: 

www.talkcommunitydirectory.org/communityevents 

Gardening Club 

The children have worked 

incredibly hard on the school 

garden every Wednesday 

lunchtime and were able to 

take home some tomato 

plants which they have grown. 

They have also grown beans, 

onions, cucumbers and 

sunflowers. Well done 

gardeners! 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

We have a stock of second hand school uniform 

available, if you would like any uniform please 

put your requirements in an envelope along 

with a donation and we will aim to provide you 

with this if the stock is available.  Alternatively 

school uniform can be purchased at Clubsport 

in Leominster. 



 

 

 

Boy’s Football Team 

 

 

Boy’s and Girl’s Handball Team 



 


